
 

 

 

Investing in the Future: How to Create & 
Implement Quality Transition Plans & Programs 
for Students  
Presented by Marilyn D’ Ottavio, former Transition 
Services Instructional Manager & Margenia Davis, 
Vocational Rehabilitation Counselor 
 

Friday, September 14, 2018 
All day, 8:15-3:45 

 
This full day workshop is designed for professionals 
who have a basic knowledge of the transition 
regulations and guidelines, but would like more 
information on the following topics: 
 

• Developing Transition Plans beginning in  
    Middle school 

• Meeting the Specific Transition Needs of  
    Seniors 

• Identifying, Developing and Facilitating Post  
   School Connections 

• Evaluating Programs that Support Transition  
    in Your School or District 
 
This will be an interactive workshop with large & small 
group activities & time for networking 
 
Click Here to Register  

 

This Training will benefit: 

• Superintendents 

• Directors 

• Principals 

• Teachers 

• Ancillary Staff 
 
Registration: 7:45-8:15 
Workshop: 8:15-3:45 
 
Location: 
CES, Zia Room 
4216 Balloon Park, NE 
Albuquerque 
 
Contact Information: 
Loretta Garcia 
TAP Coordinator 
505-985-8454 
lgarcia@ces.org 
 
Registration Information:  
Click on registration link 
under each topic or 
visit ces.org or contact  
Leslie Neely 
leslie@ces.org 
 
Food & beverages are 
permitted 
Lunch on your own  
11:45-12:45 
Registration Fee: 
Complimentary!!! 
If you pre-register & 
cannot attend please 
notify Loretta Garcia 
 

Professional Development for Special Education Staff! 

TAP (Technical Assistance Program) Workshop  

Complimentary Training Workshop, Friday, September 14, 2018 

Investing in the Future: How to Create and Implement Quality Transition 

Plans & Programs for Students 
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